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“Recognising and celebrating the presence of Christ in one another” 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of the preparation work for the children receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation a visit 

has been arranged to St Chad’s Cathedral in Birmingham on Monday 10th January 2022. 

 

We will be leaving school after morning registration and will be back for the normal end of the 

school day.  It is necessary to ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost of the coach, of 

£5.00 per child.  The remainder of the costs will be met by School Fund. 

 

The children need to wear their school uniform and they will need to have a packed lunch with 

them.  Drinks to be in cartons, not bottles or cans. 

 

Please pay and give permission for your child to take part in this visit via the School Gateway app. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

C M O’Hara 

Headteacher 
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